
Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 
October 22,1981 

DAEC-81- 526 

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission +PI 
Region III 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 ile 

Re: Duane Arnold Energy Center 

Subject: 1981 Local Leak Rate Test Report 

File: A-110, R/T-1 

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

DAEC Technical Specifications paragraph 4.7.A.2.f requires the subject 
report to be submitted to the Commission approximately three months after the 
conduct of the test. We had intended to submit this report by September 1, 
1981. However, the report we had prepared was reviewed and found to be 
unacceptable. The report is being reworked into a form acceptable for 
submittal. We intend to provide the subject report by November 15, 1981. We 
are determined that the report provide a complete and accurate description of 
the testing which was performed.  

We apologize for any inconvenience the untimely submittal of this report 
may cause. If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact 
us at your convenience.  

Very truly yours, 

Daniel L. Mineck 
Chief Engineer 
Duane Arnold Energy Center 

DLM/JVS/pl \ *0/ 

cc: Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
1717 H. Street N.W.  
Washington, D. C. 20545 
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